
 

 
 

 

Transforming Education 
 

Welcome back BridgePrep families! 

Let’s work together to make this school year a success! 
 

A few important reminders: 

 

 We will be implementing the Remote Learning Model beginning Monday, August 31, 

2020. 

 Students will receive instruction via ZOOM and follow a regular school day schedule.   

 ***New students and parents – must create new accounts on Educational Networks. 

(Last year’s students’ accounts are still active). 

 Check our website at Bridgeprepnorthmiamibeach.com and select the Remote 

Learning icon for further information. 

 Your child’s teacher will contact you on FRIDAY, AUGUST 21, 2020 by phone to 

introduce herself/himself. 

 

- Our school hours are as follows 

o K & 1st grades  8:30 am – 2:30 pm  

o 2nd – 5th grades 8:15 am – 3:15 pm (Wednesday – 2:30 pm) 

o 6th - 8th grades 8:30 am – 3:30 pm (Wednesday – 2:45 pm) 

 

- School Supply lists – may be found on class dojo and school website.  Lists were created 

for students to have supplies at home during Remote Learning. 

 

- Uniforms – Students must wear uniforms during their Remote Learning School sessions.  

Check school calendars for designated school Spirit Shirt days. Uniforms may be 

purchased online at Ibiley.com. More information on School Spirit Shirt sales forthcoming. 

 

- Books – You may pick up your child’s books for this school year (and items left in class 

from last year) on designated dates: 
 

o Monday, August 24, 2020 – Kindergarten – 4th grades  

o Tuesday, August 25, 2020 – 5th – 8th grades  

   (please check times on website) 

 

- Mandatory Orientation Week Schedule – Week of August 24 – 28, 2020. Please check our 

website for important information. 


